
DHS Taylor St. Workers: 
 

Newly-elected President of AFSCME 

Local 2401 Wayne Enoch wants to 

hear from YOU!  
 

This is your chance to inform your union leadership on what is 

going on at your worksite, the problems you are dealing with 

every day, and to make a plan to fight for your rights and the 

rights of DHS and all District employees.  
(Taylor St. employees only, please-other DHS offices will be announced soon)  

Tuesday, October 3 

6:00 PM 

Petworth Library   4200 Kansas Ave. NW   

(Georgia Ave/Petworth Metro)  


